
The Young Kookaburra Award

recipients 

Parks Victoria invitation to the 2016 Kookaburra Awards
Sunday 4 December at Point Nepean National Park

  

The Friends of Kurth Kiln were invited to the 2016 Parks
Victoria Kookaburra Awards at Badcoe Hall, Quarantine
Station at Point Nepean National Park.
The Kookaburra Awards are held every second year
recognising and honour individuals and groups who have
made an outstanding voluntary contribution to the
Victorian park system.
Raising awareness of the extent and importance of
community involvement in the Parks Victoria estate.
Encouraging community involvement in the future
development and conservation and use of the park
system.
Award Categories are:
Connecting People to Parks
Award, Conserving Victoria’s
Special Places Award,

Improving Health Benefits Award, Individual Achieve-
ment Award, Kookaburra Aboriginal Award, Young
Kookaburra Award, Kookaburra Lifetime Achievement
Award and the Kookaburra Multicultural Award.
  

The area manager of Point Nepean National Park
announced the recipients and Rocky Barka Parks Victoria Manager presented the
awards. 

Following the presentation and lunch the Friends of Kurth Kiln went on a bus trip to
Fort Nepean and appreciated the beautiful scenery. 
The Friends of Kurth Kiln thank Park Victoria for the interesting day.


